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For those of you who opposed CAP & TRADE during the last session, we appreciate your effort.
 
We especially applaud those who had the courage to leave town in order to defeat the CAP & TRADE
bill and should encourage others to do the same, should it become necessary.
 
CAP & TRADE will have a very negative effect on all Oregonians. For those of us in the rural areas it
will be similar to someone being told they have stage 4 cancer.
 

We will be attending the Timber Unity rally on Feb 6th ad hope to meet you there.
 
Your support is greatly appreciated.
 
Lee & Charlotte deVries
 
 




